
LIGHT UP 
THE NIGHT

Stop by the Northside 
Aztlan Center on Thursday 
11/7 & Thursday 12/5 
between 4:30 and 
6:30 p.m. Stay bright as 
the days get shorter.

Did you know? A white, 
forward facing bike light 
is required by law in Fort 
Collins during low-light 
conditions. This includes 
early morning and evening, 
and during the night.

FREE bike lights are 
available while supplies last.

with FREE bike lights! 

19-21768Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities.


